
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Mother being questioned after child found dead in car 
 

  
Seminole Co. (September 28, 2018) - - Seminole County Sheriff's investigators are questioning a mother whose 
one-year-old daughter was found deceased in the back of a car at a local gas station. 
 
Just before 5 p.m. Friday, deputies were called to the report of a child possibly left in a locked vehicle at the 
Wawa in the 4600 block of State Road 46 in unincorporated Sanford. The vehicle was parked at a gas pump. A 
one-year-old girl was discovered in the vehicle already deceased. 
 
Investigators are currently questioning the mother. Initial indications are the mother went to work this morning 
and forgot the child was in the vehicle. Investigators are still working to establish a timeline of events.    
 
We are working closely with the State Attorney’s Office and will continue to consult with them as the 
investigation unfolds. 
 
The identity of mother and child are not being released at this time.  
 
 
  
Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored.  For more information contact: 

 
 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6950 
(407)473-4698 
or 
Mgr. Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 - desk 
(407) 402-3319 – cell 
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